Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 28, 2023, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: In-person meeting: Tuesday, February 28, 2023, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Carver Middle School Cafeteria, 4500 Columbia Street, Orlando, FL 32811
Online/Virtual meeting: Tuesday, February 28, 2023, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Pre-register at https://bit.ly/SR408StudyVPM. (Link is case sensitive)
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Project No. 408-174
Project Description: State Road 408 Capacity Improvements Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study
The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is holding a public meeting for the State Road 408 Capacity Improvements Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. The purpose of the study is to develop alternatives for capacity improvements on westbound and eastbound SR 408 between Kirkman Road and Church Street.
More than 164,000 vehicles per day travel on SR 408 near downtown Orlando. This study has evaluated alternatives for improving traffic flow by adding one travel lane in each direction within the project limits. If construction is approved, most of the work would occur within CFX’s existing SR 408 right of way.
CFX developed and evaluated alternatives with the goal of determining a preferred alternative. All factors related to the design and location of the project were considered, including transportation needs, financial feasibility, social impacts, economic factors, environmental impacts, engineering analysis and right-of-way requirements.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Colleen Shea as noted below at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.
For more information, visit https://bit.ly/SR408Study (link is case sensitive) or contact Colleen Shea, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)802-3210, or by email at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com. Para más información en español acerca del proyecto, por favor comuníquese con Maria Claudia Durango al (407)304-7636 o por correo electrónico a MariaClaudia.Durango@qcausa.com.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
